

Luton and Dunstable University Hospital Lewsey Road, Luton, LU4 0DZ

Tel 01582 491166

www.bedfordshirehospitals.nhs.uk

7th May 2020

Luton Rugby Club Newlands Road Luton Bedfordshire LU1 4BQ

Thank you for caring

Dear Luton Rugby Club,

Thank you for your kind donation of food items to help support our staff during the current Covid-19 Pandemic. We have been overwhelmed with the response and the generosity of the public and we cannot thank you enough; these donations really do make a difference.

If you would still like to support our front line staff during this Pandemic, please see the link to our Justgiving page: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fundraisinghelpyourlocalhospital

Thank you once again for thinking of us and we wish you well.

With best wishes,

Ekkie Roberts

Charity Team Ellie.roberts3@ldh.nhs.uk 01582 718289

The Luton and Dunstable Hospital Charitable Fund is a registered charity in England and Wales, no 1058704